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                                           BARGAINING BULLETIN # 13 
 

March 17th, 2011. 
 
 
After last week’s negotiations with Expertech, the Union sought clarification on several 
issues. 
 
As a result, the Union and the Company Bargaining Committees have set aside the dates of 
March 23rd, 24th and 25th (as required) to reconvene together. 
 
The Union will send out another bargaining bulletin when further information becomes 
available. 
 
 
Solidarity Works! 
 
 
 
Your CEP Bargaining Committee,  
Stephanie Brownlee  
Louise Singer  
Janice McClelland, National Representative  
Alain Portelance, National Representative 
 
 
 
 
lmc/cope:343 


